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Planning Division  

 
Memorandum 

  
 
 
TO: Urbana Plan Commission   
   
FROM:  Robert Myers, Planning Manager 
  
DATE:   November 1, 2007 
   
SUBJECT: Meeting Cancellation 
   
 
 

Cancelled 
 
 
 
 
 
 
The November 8, 2007 meeting of the Urbana Plan Commission has been cancelled.  The 
next scheduled meeting falls on Thursday, November 22, 2007, which is Thanksgiving 
Day. Needless to say, we will not be having a meeting on that day, but we will be having a 
meeting on the alternate date, which is Thursday, November 29, 2007.  So, please mark 
your calendars. 

 
 
Have a HAPPY THANKSGIVING HOLIDAY!  Drive safely and don’t eat too 
much (unless you want to).  ☺ 
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